
David Hunt 
 

I wish to express my support for the proposed Rule-making on Chapter 173-185 WAC Oil
Movement by Rail and Pipeline Notification.

It is a good start to improving public safety.

While I believed that there is still much that needs to be done to improve notification, best practices,
and ultimately public safety, I also wish to express my appreciation to those of you who are doing
your best to do your job during this extremely difficult and chaotic time!


